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STORMWATER SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES 
 
 
Committee Date: April 7th, 2021 
Present: Chairman Alderman Eugene Wesley, Vice Chairman 

Alderman Tony Catalano, Gail Bedard, Warren 
Wawczak, and Staff Liaison Deputy Chief Ryan 
O’Neil 

Absent: Dolores Kopp, Patricia Pinnela, and Steve Krych 
Also Present: None 

Meeting Convened:  7:30 p.m. 
  

  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
October 28th, 2020. 
 
REPORT: 
Log pile clean-up Forest View parkway 
Flooding Action Plan update 
DuPage River Sweep 
Future meeting dates 
 
DISCUSSION:  

 
Gail Bedard had several discussion items before the meeting, and Deputy 
Chief O’Neil related the responses from Assistant Public Works Hastings.  
The first item was on the maintenance of facilities and waterways. The City 
will have regular cleaning of the system, and the Wastewater Division will 
operate and maintain the lift station for the new stormwater detention 
system.  The second item discussed was the Vactor truck clean out the 
Forest View BERM pipes, and Public works will continue to clean the lines.  
The last discussion item was about newly planted trees on Forest View. 
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These trees are directly under the powerlines. The City of Wood Dale did 
not plant the trees, and Public Works will investigate.  
 
 
There was an open discussion about the Flooding Action plan. 
 
Alderman Eugene Wesley and Alderman Tony Catalano spoke in detail 
about Ward 2/3 bid and continuation of the Stormwater project.  Details  
were explained about the underground water detention that will be held at 
Westview School 200 N. Addison Rd. 
 
 

 OTHER BUSINESS: 
 None 
 
FUTURE MEETING DATES: 
September 8th, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  

 


